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The maximum dose for outpatients usually should not exceed mg per day in divided doses. Any use of this site
constitutes your agreement to the Terms and Conditions and Privacy Policy linked below. In the clinical trial, there were
nine patients older than Do not start or stop taking this medicine during pregnancy without your doctor's advice.
Desyrel , Oleptro , Desyrel Dividose. Trazodone may impair your thinking or reactions. Report any new or worsening
symptoms to your doctor, such as: It is thought to work by increasing the activity of serotonin in the brain. A dangerous
drug interaction could occur. Once an adequate response has been achieved, dosage may be gradually reduced, with
subsequent adjustment depending on therapeutic response. While there is no body of evidence available to answer the
question of how long a patient treated with the extended-release tablets should continue the drug, it is generally
recommended that treatment be continued for several months after an initial response. Side effects in more detail.
Follow all directions on your prescription label. Free E-newsletter Subscribe to Housecall Our general interest
e-newsletter keeps you up to date on a wide variety of health topics. However, you may have a relapse of depression if
you stop taking your antidepressant. Do not use trazodone if you have taken an MAO inhibitor in the past 14 days.
Drugs and Supplements Trazodone Oral Route. Patients should be maintained on the lowest effective dose and be
periodically reassessed to determine the continued need for maintenance treatment. Your doctor will need to check your
progress at regular visits while you are using trazodone. Subscribe to receive email notifications whenever new articles
are published.Desyrel. Generic Name: trazodone hydrochloride. Dosage Form: tablet selective localization in any tissue.
When Desyrel is taken shortly after ingestion of food, there may be an increase in the amount of drug absorbed, a
decrease in maximum concentration and a lengthening in the time to maximum concentration. Important information.
You should not use trazodone if you are allergic to it, or if you are being treated with methylene blue injection. Do not
use trazodone if you have taken an MAO inhibitor in the past 14 days. A dangerous drug interaction could occur. MAO
inhibitors include isocarboxazid, linezolid, phenelzine, rasagiline, ? Reviews ?Trazodone Tablets ?Side Effects ?Drug
Interactions. Desyrel Tablet. GENERIC NAME(S): Trazodone. OTHER NAME(S): Desyrel Tablet. Read Reviews
()Get Prices. Show More. Uses; Side Effects; Precautions; Interactions; Overdose; Images. Uses. Trazodone HCL.
COMMON BRAND(S): Desyrel. GENERIC NAME(S): Trazodone. Read Reviews ()Get Prices. Show More. Uses;
Side Effects; Precautions; Interactions; Overdose; Images. Uses. Apr 28, - Trazodone is in a class of medications called
serotonin modulators, which work by moderating levels of serotonin (a neurotransmitter) in the brain. The Food and
Drug Administration (FDA) first approved trazodone in under the brand name Desyrel. Trazodone is now available as a
generic drug, and. What are the top prescribed drugs for insomniaAmbien? Lunesta? Yes, but there's another: a
three-decade-old generic antidepressant called trazodone, which causes drowsiness as a potentially useful side effect. A
recent U.S. study in the journal Sleep found it to be one of most commonly used medications to treat. Jump to Generic
names - [edit]. Trazodone is the generic name of the drug and its INN, BAN, and DCF, while trazodone hydrochloride is
its USAN, USP, BANM, and rubeninorchids.com names?: ?Many brand names worldwide. Trazodone (Desyrel,
Trialodine) is an inexpensive drug used to treat depression. This drug is more popular than comparable drugs. It is
available in multiple generic and brand versions. Generic trazodone is covered by most Medicare and insurance plans,
but some pharmacy coupons or cash prices may be lower. Generic drug Trazodone available with manufacturer details.
Click on the desired brand to find out the drug price. Drug information on Desyrel, Oleptro (trazodone), includes drug
pictures, side effects, drug interactions, directions for use, symptoms of overdose, and what to avoid. Generic Name:
trazodone (Pronunciation: TRAZ oh done) depression. Trazodone may also be used for other purposes not listed in this
medication guide.
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